
 
 
 

Child Safety Seat Inspections  
 

 
If you would like to have your Child Safety Seat 
installed and/or inspected, please contact Sgt. 
Michael Befford at the Spencer Police Department 
508 885-6333 for an appointment.  
 
Sgt. Befford has received 40 hours of training at the 
Municipal Police Institute in the proper installation 
of child safety seats and has been certified by the 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration as 
a Child Passenger Safety Technician.  
There is no fee for the inspection.  

 


